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Welcome Back..

We warmly welcomed the participants back to our Otsar family after a 

long holiday vacation! Everyone looked bright and well rested. We went 

around to each table and the participants shared where they spent 

their time away. Some of us stayed home and others went away. 

Marc’s mother came over to his home for a visit.  Yaakov shared that 

he went to a Miami boys choir show on Chol Hamoed. We’re happy to 

be with our friends again and are looking forward to a fulfilling month 

ahead!

Trip to 18th Avenue Park..

The sun was shining bright on Wednesday morning, matching our sunny moods. 

A fantastic trip was planned to the 18th Avenue Park! We loaded the buses as 
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fast as we could, eager to get there early. The park was filled 

with children laughing as they played. Our groups strolled on 

the pathway with the beautiful flowers and trees in the backdrop. 

Bobby had a serene look on his face, enjoying the soft breeze. Maria 

was delighted to participate in an exercise routine. We returned to Day 

Hab with renewed appreciation for the magnificent world in which we live. 

Stay tuned for an awesome trip coming up soon that will surely have you 

playing! 

Otsar Salon..

	 On Friday, the ladies were pampered as they got their nails 

done. We were treated like queens as we relaxed in the calming 

atmosphere. Lila debated before choosing a pretty lavender. 

The women were on a high to have their nails done in honor of 

Shabbos. Of course the job was superbly done, ala’ Otsar style! We 

can’t wait to welcome the weekend, feeling glamorous! 


